
RETURN FROM BREAK  

Thursday—Jan 2nd 

 

GIRLS BASKETBALL  

Saturdays — Jan. 4th & 11th  

9 am — 12 pm 
 

ELKS HOOP SHOOT  

@ the Middle School on  

Sunday, Jan. 5th —10:00 am 
 

GOOD NEWS CLUB 

Tuesdays, 3:30 pm—4:30 pm  
 

SPECIAL OLYMPICS 

Tuesdays  6:00 pm - 7:30 pm 
 

STEM CAMP 

Tuesdays & Thursdays  

3:30 pm — 5:00 pm 
  

MON. JAN. 20th  
NO SCHOOL 

FOR STUDENTS  
ACT 80 DAY 

 

PTO MEETING 

Tuesday, Jan. 21st  - 5:30 pm 
 

MOBILE DENTIST 

Wednesday, Jan 22nd 

  

LAST DAY OF 2nd QUARTER 

Friday, Jan. 24th  

NO NAME CALLING WEEK 
Jan. 21—24 

 

Panther Tales                                             January 2020 

     Memorial Elementary will be participating in No Name-Calling 

Week during the week of January 21-24.  No Name-Calling Week 

seeks to focus national attention on the problem of name-calling in 

schools, and to provide students and educators with the tools and 

inspiration to launch an ongoing dialogue about ways to eliminate 

name-calling in their communities.  

     At Memorial, we recognize the importance of building empathy 

and teaching respect to our students, and note the impact words 

can have on their well-being. During the week, students will be en-

couraged to be kind to others, say nice things to others, and re-

spect others.  We hope that No Name-Calling Week will help all 

students consider the weight of the words they use, and keep 

school a safe, and healthy place for all.  

    We encourage your participation in No Name-Calling Week and 

helping us put an end to name-calling.   

 

     Please visit www.nonamecallingweek.org for further infor-

mation.    

http://www.nonamecallingweek.org/


Memorial Elementary School                                                                                                                        
500 Market Street, Bloomsburg, PA 17815                                                     

570.784.7885 
 

Dean of Students: Mr. Garry Combs,               

gcombs@bloomsd.k12.pa.us    
 

Student Services Coordinator:  

Mr. Anthony DeLuca,           

 adeluca@bloomsd.k12.pa.us 
 

Principal: Mrs. Melissa A. Day,                                 

mday@bloomsd.k12.pa.us    

Visit us on the web: www.bloomsd.org 
 

Office Contacts:                                                                                                    

Ms. McCuen, cmccuen@bloomsd.k12.pa.us 

Mrs. Moore, Smoore@bloomsd.k12.pa.us 

Contact Us 

DELAYS AND CLOSINGS 

SCHOOL DELAYS AND CLOSINGS: In the event of in-
clement weather or other emergencies, it may be necessary 
to change the school day schedule. A phone call will be 
placed to parents using the “One Call” system. “One Call” 
sign up forms are in the office and need to be updated sepa-
rately from the biographical data system. In addition to this, 
parents are encouraged to check local listings (TV and radio) 
on a regular basis for school delays and closings. Information 
is also available on the Memorial Elementary Facebook 
page. 
  

DELAYED OPENING: A delayed opening means that 
schools open either one, two, or three hours later than 
scheduled. In the event of a one-hour delay, school doors will 
open at 9:15 a.m. The 6 buses will come to your child’s stop 
one hour later than normal. In the event of a twohour delay, 
school doors will open at 10:15 a.m. The buses will come to 
your child’s stop two hours later than normal. In the event of 
a three-hour delay, school doors will open at 11:15am. The 
buses will come to your child’s stop three hours later than 
normal. Staff will not be available to supervise children before 
the times listed above. Breakfast will not be provided when 
the school is operating on a delayed opening. 

EARLY DISMISSAL: Early dismissal times will be an-
nounced using the One-Call system and local television and 
radio stations. Please make sure transportation information is 
up to date with the office in the event of an early dismissal. 
All buses operate on that same early schedule. When ele-
mentary schools close early due to the weather, all after 
school programs and evening events are cancelled.  

THANK YOU 

To all at Bloomsburg Memorial Elementary:  

Thank you very much for your donation of $231.00 for the 
Panther Pack program.  We appreciate your monetary help in 
feeding the elementary children in our school district.  We 
also appreciate your making it happen in your building by 
getting the bags to the rooms and then to the students.  We, 
of course, wish as you do that no child needed weekend 
food.  We will continue to work together until that happens.  
On behalf of all our volunteers — Martha Sheehe,  
Food Cupboard Coordinator. 

Check out the 2019-2020 

Student Handbook online!  

Please like us on our  

Facebook page: 

Bloomsburg Memorial Elementary  


